
 

 

 

April 30, 2025 

 
Alberta Seniors, Community and Social Services 
10800 - 97 Avenue NW 
Edmonton, Alberta 
T5K 2B6 

Attention:  Alberta Seniors Service Awards 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam: 

RE: Letter of Support – Volunteer Airdrie Society Nomination 

On behalf of Airdrie City Council, I am pleased to provide a letter of support for the nomination of 
Volunteer Airdrie Society for the 2025 Alberta Minister’s Seniors Service Award (Nonprofit 
Organization). 

Volunteer Airdrie is a registered charitable organization and non-profit society formed in 2010 with a 
mission to promote lifelong volunteerism in the Airdrie area.  Their vision for Airdrie is a culturally strong 
and inclusive community where our neighbourhoods are bonded together to foster opportunities and 
collaborative social partnerships between individuals, families, businesses, organizations and 
governments.  We believe that supporting groups such as Volunteer Airdrie Society is vital to our 
community’s wellbeing and resiliency. 

The City of Airdrie has worked closely with Volunteer Airdrie Society over the past 14 years and believes 
that this organization is well deserving of recognition for its work supporting seniors and the disabled in 
the City of Airdrie and surrounding area of Rocky View County. 

The direct programs and services provided by Volunteer Airdrie Society fill vital gaps in the social 
services available in the Airdrie community to support Airdrie seniors aging well in place. 

The Airdrie continues to be one of the fastest growing cities in Canada and Volunteer Airdrie has 
become a vital social service provider to our vulnerable population during this period of rapid growth. 

My Council colleagues and I strongly support Volunteer Airdrie Society and their positive impact on the 
community of Airdrie as a whole and truly hope they are given fair consideration for this award. 

Yours truly, 

 

Peter Brown 
Mayor 


